From: Robert Taylor <boontay@gmail.com >

To: <bos@mendocinocounty.org>

Date:  11/12/2018 10:46 PM

Subject: Support for Cannabis Prohibition Combining District

Dear Supervisors,

My wife and I live on Boonville Road within the boundaries of the proposed Boonville Road/Woodyglen prohibition district. We have been active proponents of the
establishment of this zone and have appreciated the work of Paul Junker and his associates. We are also very appreciative of the planning commissioners' unanimous
vote to approve Mr. Junker's recommendation to move this proposal to the Board for a final decision. As 40 year residents of the Woodyglen neighborhood we

implore you to support the right of our citizens to preserve the residential character of our neighborhood.

Sincerely,

Robert and Emi Taylor



